CEPP Meeting
April 20, 2017

In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Cathy Hill, Henry Jaffe, Kelly Shepard, Janet Sorensen
1. Minutes from previous meeting approved.
2. Updates from Erica and Kelly. Erica had numerous conversations since the faculty meeting regarding ELL courses (see agenda item #3). Erica also reported on her conversation with FEC regarding CEPP use of the term "stakeholders" in the proposal. FEC concurred that CEPP is able to create its own subcommittees constituted with representatives from Curriculum Committee, CEPP, and additional faculty. 
3. CEPP discussed the proposed language for the language acquisition requirement. CEPP decided to move forward with the new language and provide some context when sending out the amended proposal to the faculty in advance of the meeting.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack] CEPP strongly requested that Erica ask Beau whether we can move the curriculum proposal item earlier in the faculty meeting rather than following the celebration of retirees. 
CEPP will continue to work on elements of the proposal between now and next week. 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Marta Brunner.
